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Aimee Delaney Featured in Article on Regulatory
Changes Impacting the Home Health Care Industry
June 2, 2017
 

Aimee Delaney, a Chicago-based partner and leader of the Labor &
Employment group at Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP, was quoted in the article
"Understanding Local vs. Federal Regulations in Home Care" published by
Home Health Care News. In the article, Delaney speaks about regulatory
issues impacting home health care agencies including: minimum wage, paid
sick leave and Illinois' Freedom to Work Act.

According to Delaney, complying with regulatory changes can be particularly
burdensome, especially in states like Illinois, where regulations vary by county.
"As regulations and laws shift," Delaney said, "agencies need to stay on top of
the changes to stay ahead of the curve and avoid any unnecessary legal
troubles."

Read the full article, "Understanding Local vs. Federal Regulations in Home
Care" on the Home Health Care News website
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